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The June/July issue hasn’t been published yet, but will be available by 

June 1st. 
 

Don’t forget to send your newsletter copy, including photos, to me by 
July 1st.  I promise to remind state reps two weeks before copy is due 

and then again one week before the due date.   
 

Abby Moore 
MPLA Newsletter Editor 

editor@mpla.us 
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